OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER PWD(R&B)DIVISION BASOHLI

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

As reported by the Assistant Executive Engineer PWD(R&B) Sub-Division
Billawar vide his letter No.Nil dated 23.07.2021, the building of “SANT BAL
YOGESHWAR, BHARTIYA VIDYA MANDIR DADWARA ,PHINTER”, Tehsil
Billawar, District Kathua is expected to remain safe for the year 2021-22 i.e. upto 31-03-2022,

subject to Annual repair and renovation and non-occurrence of any natural calamity.
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